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Reception at tbe IRuceing 5cbooI 
in tbe IRue Hntpot. 

One of the most interesting visits of the 
Conference was that to the Nursing School in 
the Rue Amyot, for the cradle of the beginning 
of things is always fascinating, and it was here 
that the modern movement for the better train- 
ing of an educated class of nurses was initiated 
in Paris by Nme. Alphen Salvador, President 
and Founder. 

It was here at the close of the afternoon 
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greatly embarrassed because there was so much 
to say about the School and the choice was so 
difficult where every thing was so excellent. 
He was delighted to find himself once again in 
the School of the Rue Amyot. I t  had all his 
sympathy and all his affection, because he 
knew the efforts it had made, the care which 
was taken to instruct the pupils, and the 
sympathy of the School with his own 
Administration. 

The picture on this page gives a good idea of 
this school and its pupils. 

Ifany of the visitors before tliey left made a 

i 

THE NURSING SCHOOL IN THE RUE AMY.OT. 

Session on Wedn@~,y, June 19th, that Nme. 
Alphen Salvador received the guests with most 
gracious hospitality, welcoming them in a 
charming speech before inviting them to 
partake of the delicious delicacies which 
awaited them under the trees. 

N. Felis Toisin and 14. G. Mesurenr, who 
t,hrew themselves into the spirit oE the Con- 
ference with the greatest goodwill were also 

I there to welcome us, with those delightful 
speeches we learnt to look for from them and 
appreciate so greatly. 

M. Uesurenr-said that he and M. Voisin were 

point of visiting the School. In one of the 
wards a patient was so ill that admission was 
inipossible, in anothe; a convalescent typhoid 
was quite ready to do the honours, and appeared 
very appreciative of all the care and attention 
she had received. Good-byes at last were re- 
luctantly said, and me left the Rue Ainyot 
courteously escorted on our way hy one of its 
nuraes, i n  her dainty blue uniform, feeling 
that here was an influence the far-reach- 
ing effects of which for the better training of 
nurses, and the better care of the sicalr, it waB 
impossible to estimate. 
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